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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 7th of September, 1993, in connection with the Council’s1

consideration of the item entitled ”The Situation in Somalia,” the President of the Security Council made the2

following statement on behalf of the Council:3

The Security Council of the United Nations hereby condemns the violence being committed against United4

Nations personnel in Somalia. Of particular concern to the Council are the ongoing attacks on the United Nations5

Peacekeeping Headquarters in Mogadishu. The Council therefore supports military operations led by the United6

States, Brazil and Venezuela to safely extract the currently besieged United Nations personnel within the compound7

and Mogadishu at large.8

The Security Council will continue to pay close attention to developments.9

Passed by consensus, with 2 abstentions
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